
 
 

Friends of Goldfield Infants’ & Nursery School is a registered charity: Reg Charity No. 1134302 

 

Goldfield Infants’ & Nursery School, 

Christchurch Rd,  

Tring, 

HP23 4EE 

 

Can you support Goldfield Infants’ and Nursery School?  

Dear business owner,  

Goldfield Infants’ & Nursery School is gearing up for our summer fair on Sunday 14th July and we are 

reaching out to our local community to ask for your support.  

Our main fundraising goal this year is to update the children’s outdoor play areas with new 

equipment as well as the ongoing contribution to resources to help the children flourish.  

If you would like to get involved, there are 2 ways you can help…  

Raffle Donations  

Donate prizes for our ever-popular raffle – think vouchers, experiences, items from your shopfloor. 

The raffle is our biggest fundraiser of the year, and any donations are gratefully received.  

Sponsorship  

Last year, local businesses donated a combined total of £1200 towards the running of our fair. This 

meant that every penny raised on the day went directly to the school.  

Any amount you might be able to contribute will help to ensure we are able to raise as much as 

possible for the school whilst putting on a brilliant event for the community. And, as we are a charity, 

your donation is of course tax deductible.  

In return, we can offer you: 

- Lots of social media shout-outs on the run up to the fair.  

- Your logos on our event screens. 

- Sponsor announcements from our professional show trailer on the day. 

- The opportunity to provide a flyer in our promotional pack give-aways.  

- …and of course that warm, fuzzy feeling that you’ve helped your local community!  

If you’re interested in contributing in any way or would like to find out more information, please get 

in touch with Friends of Goldfield Infants’ & Nursery School on frogsongoldenpond@gmail.com. You 

can also follow us on Instagram @goldfieldfrogs.  

 

Many Thanks, 

The FROGS Team  

(Friends of Goldfield Infants’ & Nursery – Parent Teacher Association)  


